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Thursday 23rd January 2025 

 

Premier League Primary Stars Girl’s U11s Football Tournament 

Tuesday 25th February 2025 

Location: Rossett Sports Centre 3.30pm – 5.00pm  

 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

 

We are pleased to inform you that a girl’s 7 a side Football Competition is being held at Rossett 

School on Tuesday 25th February 2025 between 3.30pm – 5.00pm. This event is being run by 

Harrogate Town AFC Community Foundation. We feel this tournament would be another fantastic 

opportunity for the girls to play together before the Regional Finals.  

 

If you would like your child to take part in this event, please apply for your child’s place on the 

Arbor app (Trips). The portal for this event will open on Thursday 23rd January at 6pm and close 

again on the morning of Monday 27th January at 9am.  

 

You will need to collect your child from school in good time to arrive at the venue and be ready to 

take part. If another adult will be taking your child, please contact the office to let them know. It has 

been asked that the children are at Rossett for 3.15pm, so we suggest a pick-up time of 2.45pm. 

 

On arrival, please register your child with a member of staff from Saltergate School. A Saltergate 

jersey will be given to your child to wear for the event (this will need to be returned before you 

leave).  

 

Please note that you will be responsible for any children you have taken and they should remain in 

your care until called for their event by a Saltergate staff member.  

Once the event starts, the children will be in the care of a Saltergate member of staff as they take part 

in the competition. Your child and any other children you are responsible for will be returned to their 

adults at the end of the event.  

 

Please can we ask to ensure your child’s place on this event, you must apply for your child’s place on 

the Arbor app by Monday 27th January.  

 

 
Many Thanks, 

 

Miss Tremble                      Miss Tye 

 

 

http://www.saltergateschools.co.uk/
http://www.leadingaspectaward.org.uk/

